
 
 

College Planning Council Highlights 
 

The College Planning Council (CPC) held a meeting on Wednesday, May 1, 2019 at 3:00 p.m. in 
E-112 and during the meeting, the following occurred:  
 
Shared Vision for Student Success, Strategic Plan 2019-2024 – The Council approved the 
Hartnell College Shared Vision for Success, Strategic Plan 2019-2024.  The Plan will forward to 
the Governing Board for approval consideration.  
 
Operational Plan 2019-20 – The Council approved Operational Plan 2019-20.  The plan has been 
in development over the last several months.  The Operational Plan is a collaborative planning 
approach for the College, and the first-ever.  To assist in the planning process, the College 
recently purchased Nuventive Platform, software that will be used upload long term plans and 
track activities across each of the plans that will be used for analysis and reporting.   
 
Consolidation of Governance Councils – The Council received a handbook that consolidates the 
Administrative Services and Facilities Development Councils.  The two councils are similar in 
their purpose and responsibilities and the merger is considered to be an efficient use of time 
for all involved, especially with the many on-going College initiatives.  The Council will consider 
approval at the next meeting.   
 
Leadership Institute 2019-20 – The Council learned that the Leadership Institute will expand to 
include staff, faculty, and administrators next academic year.  The focus of the Institute will be 
on major institutional projects, such as College Re-Design and will meet over the school year.  
The application process will be through self-nominations and the number of slots is unknown at 
this time.   
 

Agendas, meeting materials, and minutes are posted online: 
https://www.hartnell.edu/governance/councils/cpc/docs/index.html 
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